
FFI 2024 European Championships & France National Championship 

Notice to Competitors 

In the aftermath of Covid-19  GPEN  no longer offers accommodation for the 
event, you will need to make your own booking. 

The Flying Fifteens will sail from Morgat where there is plenty of 
accommodation , if you need help the following link will provide the 
necessary information http://www.crozon-tourisme.bzh/ 

http://www.crozon-tourisme.bzh/

